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Bisera, Leikha

Subject: Special Occasion Liquor Permit - Craft Beer + Food Festival

 
From: mary pan  
Date: Wed, 28 Aug 2019 at 10:08 
Subject: Re: FOLLOWUP - Special Occasion Liquor Permit - Craft Beer + Food Festival 
To: Jayakrishnan, Chitra  
 

Hi Chitra, 
 
I emailed you instead a SOP request, which is on this email chain: 
 

"On behalf of The Remington Group, I would like to advise of the intention to apply for a Special Occasions 
Permit for the Craft Beer + Food Festival. The community event will take place on Saturday, September 14 
from 12 noon to 6 pm at the Origin Square located at 169 Enterprise Blvd. 

  

We're requesting for the City of Markham's consideration to recognize the event as a  "Community Festival" of 
Municipal significance as required for the SOP application." 

 
In order to apply for a SOP from AGCO, please advise when I may expect the letter from the City to recognize 
the event as a "Community Festival" of Municipal significance.as the event is 2.5 weeks away. 
 
 
Many thanks, 
Mary Pan 
 
 
MARY PAN & Co.  l studio l  
Transforming ideas into reality 
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information in this electronic mail message is private and confidential to the ordinary user of the e-mail address to 
which it was addressed and may also be privileged. Should you receive this message in error, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, 
reproduction, distribution or use of this message and its attachments is strictly prohibited; and should be deleted from your system. If you have 
received this message in error, please immediately notify the sender by reply transmission and promptly delete this communication without copying it 
or opening any attachments.  


